Dear UTSC community:

This weekend has been characterized by terrifying and horrific attacks on Israel, with tragic and
heartbreaking consequences and a significant toll on lives and communities in the region, including
civilians in both Israel and Palestine.

Like many, | feel the heartache of the unfolding developments and my thoughts and heartfelt
sympathies go to all those affected within our UTSC community, here in Canada, in the region, and
around the world. We all hope that this conflict can be resolved by peaceful means.

Below are a list of resources faculty, staff, librarians and students can access for support.
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https://people.utoronto.ca/employees/efap/
https://people.utoronto.ca/employees/efap/
https://www.utsc.utoronto.ca/hwc/
https://www.utsc.utoronto.ca/utscinternational/global-learning
https://www.utsc.utoronto.ca/studentlife/utsc-chaplains
https://www.utsc.utoronto.ca/home/mental-health-resources
https://global.utoronto.ca/statement-on-war-in-middle-east/

